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HB 2332 – RELATING TO THE JOINT FORMULARY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
Chair Belatti, Vice Chair Creagan, and members of the House Committee on Health, 
thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony in support of HB 2332 relating to the 
Joint Formulary Advisory Committee.   
 
The University of Hawai‘i at Mānoa School of Nursing and Dental Hygiene is in strong 
support of repealing the Joint Formulary Advisory Committee with the consideration that 
this committee has not convened since 2011. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of HB 2332. 
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